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ARCIIDIQCESE FOR THE MILITARY SERVICES 
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

962 WAYNE AVENUE 

SILVER SPRING, MARYLAND 20910 

November 3, 1986 

Reverend Thomas Ventura 
Vicar for Priests 

Telephone 

800 N. Clark Street, Suite 311 
Chicago, Illinois 60610 

Dear Father Ventura, 

//-//- ?t 
~,L~d 11,, . l✓/·lt,t,_ . 

Thank you for your letter of 24 October 1986, regarding the status of Rev. 
Michael Hogan. You were most open and direct and I appreciate that 
particularly when you mentioned "a complicating factor". 

Having re-read your letter and---- many times, I feel right 
now it is not in the best inter~that Father Hogan be in 
the Reserves. I must then recommend to you either of the first two 
options you mentioned, his resignation or your withdrawal of his 
endorsement. 

I hope that I have been as upfront as you want and yet in no way suggest 
less than pastoral support of Father Hogan. I will be more than willing and 
available to discuss this with you further, Father Ventura. I shall await 
your decision on which you decide is the better of the two options you 
pursue. 

With best personal wishes, I am 

Fraternally in Christ, 

Serving Catholics of the Army, Navy, Air lForoo, Marine Corps, Coast Guard, 
Veterans Administration and in <Government §ervic.-e Overneas 
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